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From : Mark K $ogge/oo/USGS/OOI 
To: "cesnik, catheri ne Mil <catherine_Cesnik@ios.doi.gov> 
CC: Martha N Garcia/BRD/ U5GS/ DOI@U5GS 
Date: 06/01/2010 03:47 PM 
subject: RE: Mark sogge USGS - subsea oil plume 

Hi catherine, 

My Blackberry: 928 -606-1286 

I was tasked by Marcia McNutt to represent the USGS on the newly formed Joint 
Analysis Group, which fi rst met by phone yesterday. Thi s is not within my a rea 
of technical expertise, so I am es sentiall y serving as a liaison, looking for 
potential linkages with USGS science activities, and staying abreast of the 
groups activities so that Marcia is aware of their activities. 

Feel free to call if you want to discuss f urther. 

Mark 

Ma rk sogge 
2255 Gem,ni Dri ve, Flagstaff, AZ 86001 
cell: 928-606- 1286 ; FAX: 928-556-7266 
ma rk_sogge@usgs.gov 

From: "cesnik, Catherine M" <Catherine_cesni k@ios . doi .gov> 
TO: "MCNutt, Ma rcia K" <mcnutt@usgs.gov>, "sogge, Ma rk K" 
<mar~sogge@usgs.gov> 
Date: 06/01/201003 :54 PM 
subject: RE: Mark sogge USGS - subsea oil plume 

Hi Mark, what is your 24 hour phone number? Mine is in t he signature . 

Thanks , 
catheri ne 

catherine cesnik 
Deepwater Hori zon spill Response 
National Incident Command - DC, Interagency solutions Group 
u .s . Department of the Interior, offic e of the secretary 
office of Environmental poli cy and Compliance 
202-579-6023 blackberry I catherine_cesni k@ios.doi.gov 

From: Marcia K MCNutt [mailto:mcnutt@usgs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 3:08 PM 
To: sogge . Mark K 
Cc: cesnik, catherine M 
s ubject: FW: Mark sogge USGS - subsea oil plume 
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Fw Mark sogge USGS - subsea oil plume 
Mark -

Can you please keep Catherine up to date on your involvement with this effort? 
As she has rightly flagged, the results of this activity could be of help to the 
Flow Research Technical Group in terms of improving our estimates of flow rate 
and oil in the environment. I am sure that you wi ll be in synch with the mass 
balance team, as they are also USGS. 

Marcia 

From: cesnik, catherine M <Catherine_Cesnik@ios.doi.gov> [mailto:cesnik, 
Catherine M <catherin~cesnik@ios.do;.gov> ] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 11:51 AM 
To: "MCNutt, Marcia K" <mcnutt@usgS.90v> 
Cc: "Nowakowski, Judy J" <jnowakowsk1@usgS.gov> 
subject: Mark sogge USGS - subsea oil plume 
Just got a heads-up that a USGS emploxee ;s getting involved in the subsea oil 
plume tracking initiative. The name of the new group is the Joint Analysis 
Group. The USGS POC is Mark sogge . He is the Flagstaff Field Center Chief of 
staff. 

This is the first I' ve heard of any USGS involvement in the subsea plume 
tracking, so I wanted to flag it for your awareness and to request any 
addi t ional information that may be available about DOl's role in this effort. 

Thanks, 
Catherine 

catherine cesnik 
Deepwater Horizon spill Response 
National Incident Command - DC, Interagency solutions Group 
u.s. Department of the Interior, office of the secretary 
office of Environmental policy and Compliance 
202-579-6023 blackberry I catherine_cesnik@ios .doi.gov 
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